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Request: 
 
1) How many staff members make up your elective home education team? 
 
2) How many staff members from your Elective Home Education team are 
members of the Association of Elective Home Education Professionals (AEHEP)? 
 
3) How many staff that come under the line management of your director of 
children’s services are members of the Association of Elective Home Education 
Professionals (AEHEP)? 
 
4) Is your director of children’s services a member of the Association of Elective 
Home Education Professionals (AEHEP)? 
 
5) How many attendances have those staff members made at AEHEP meetings 
within the previous 12 months (i) face to face; (ii) virtually? 
 
Response: 
 
1) One 
 
2) Zero 
 
3) Zero 
 
4) No 
 
5) N/A 
 
 


